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Housing Choice Voucher (HCV)
Proposed Administrative Plan Amendment 

The Auburn Housing Authority (AHA) will be amending its Housing Choice Voucher (HCV) Administrative Plan (Plan). The Plan will be available for public review for 45 days. The 45-day comment period begins on October 2, 2020 and ends on November 16, 2020 at 5:00 PM. Comments may be made in writing or at the public hearing held via conference call. 

Written comments must be submitted to the following:
	Auburn Housing Authority
	Attn: HCV 2020 Admin Plan Amendment Comments
	931 Booker Street
	Auburn, AL 36832

 Comments received after 5:00 PM on November 16, 2020 will not be considered. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]A public hearing will be held on November 16, 2020 at 1:00 PM via conference call at 1-701-802-5053. The access code is 2046326.

A copy of the proposed amended Plan is available for review on the AHA’s website at www.auburnhousingauth.org. For more information about the proposed HCV Administrative Plan amendment, please contact the HCV Department at (334) 821-2262 ext. 221. 
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